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Wednesday 18th April 2018 

Fleggburgh C of E VC Primary School 
Contact us: office@fleggburgh.norfolk.sch.uk   01493 369283 

Welcome back to the summer term. I hope you all had a lovely Easter break and are looking 
forward to some warmer weather!  
This is always a very busy term and one that flies by for the Year 6 pupils particularly as it is 
their final one at Primary school. There are lots of exciting opportunities for the children 
coming up over the next few months including the summer fete, the cluster performance at 
Open venue in Norwich, sports day and many other events which I am sure everyone will 
thoroughly enjoy.  
 

 

 

 

Friends of Fleggburgh School 

 
 

There will be a meeting of the Friends of Fleggburgh School on Monday 23rd April. It will be 

held after school in the Library. They will be discussing arrangements for the summer fair 

and are looking for as much support as possible to ensure this fundraising event is a great 

success. If you are unable to attend the meeting but would like to be involved in 

preparations etc please contact the school office.  

 

  
 

On Monday a letter was sent home with all pupils highlighting a vacancy on the school’s 

Governing Body. If you are interested in applying for the post, or would like further 

information as to what the role may entail, please do hesitate to come and speak to us in 
school.  

The Governors are an essential part of the school community and the role can be very 

rewarding if you are looking for a way to give back to your local community.  School 

governing bodies are responsible for working with the school to ensure that it delivers a good 

quality education. Together with the headteacher, who is responsible for day-to-day 

management, they set the school's aims and policies, helping to continually move the school 

forward.  

If you would like a nomination paper please contact the school office. Completed 
nomination papers must be returned to the school by Wednesday 25th April. 

   

Currently 

our whole 

school 

attendance 

is 

94% 

Please help 

us reach our 

target of 

96%+ 

School Photographs: 
We will be having the class photos taken on Monday 23rd April 2017. Tempest will be in school 
to take the photos from 9am so please ensure that your child is in school promptly on that 
day. Once we have received the photographs back in school we will send them home, giving 

you an opportunity to purchase them. Many thanks. 

mailto:office@fleggburgh.norfolk.sch.uk


  

 

 

 

Contents of this 
newsletter: 

 School 

Governor 

Vacancy 

 Friends of 

Fleggburgh 

School 

 School Photos 

 Village 

Recycling Point 

 Cluster KS1 

Football 

Tournament 

 Easter Bonnets 

 

Wednesday 18th April 2018 

 
Village recycling point: 
Please don’t forget that if you have items for recycling the recycling 
point at Fleggburgh Village Hall generates money for the village. 
You are able to recycle clothes, glass and paper there. The more that  
is recycled there, the more money that is generated and can be  
re-invested in the school. 

Key Stage 1 Football tournament: 

Before the Easter holidays a group of 6 KS1 pupils represented the school at the cluster KS1 

football event. The team were lucky with the weather and had a lovely afternoon at 

Fairhaven Primary taking part in group challenges and drills. The team worked brilliantly 

together and had thoroughly enjoyed the event. They said that they enjoyed the activities 

and training as well as being able to score goals. However, more than that they said they had 
lots of fun! Well done Jamie, Taylor, James, Dexter, Freya and Frankii.  

 

Easter Bonnets:  

It was fantastic to see such amazing creations at our Easter celebrations – the bonnets were 

outstanding and obviously took a lot of hard work to create. Thank you for all  the effort that 

everyone put in and it was great to see that this homework activity became such a 

collaborative activity for families. A big 

thank you for all your contributions to 

the Easter raffle – we raised over £160. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

Wednesday 18th April 2018 

 

Diary Dates: (updates have been highlighted) 

Thursday 26th April  Key Stage 1 Sportshall Challenge 

Thursday 3rd May Flegg High to visit Year 6 pupils  

Monday 7th May BANK HOLIDAY 

Monday 14th May Year 6 SATs week: 
Monday - SPAG paper 
Tuesday – Reading paper 

Wednesday – Arithmetic and Maths Reasoning 1 paper 
Thursday – Maths Reasoning 2 paper 

Thursday 7th June Year 6 Tea Party at Acle Academy 4 – 5:30 

Tuesday 12th June Cluster Open Concert technical rehearsal in Norwich  

Thursday 14th June Cluster Open Concert 

Tuesday 19th June Bell Ringing with KS2 pupils  

Tuesday 26th June Bell Ringing at Fleggburgh Church 

Thursday 5th July Cluster UEA sports 

Monday 9th and Tuesday 
10th  July 

Year 6 Transition Day at Acle Academy 

Tuesday 10th July Year 6 Parents Information evening at Acle Academy 

Mondau 9th – Wednesday 
11th July 

Year 6 Transition Days at Flegg High 

Friday 13th July Sports Day 

Monday 16th July Reserve Sports Day 

Friday 20th July Reports sent home 

Tuesday 24th July Leavers Production 2pm 

 

2017/18 Term dates: 

Monday 7th    May Bank Holiday 

Friday 25th May    3:30pm School closes for half term 

Monday 4th June   8:45am School opens for Summer 2 

Tuesday 24th July   3:30pm School closes for summer holidays  
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